~ammas 99 Otis Street, LLC

584 Phoenix Drive, Rome NY 13441

May 30, 2019

Shawna Papale

Executive Director

Oneida County Industrial Development Agency
584 Phoenix Drive

Rome, NY 13441

Dear Ms. Papale,

The sales tax exemption status provided by the Oneida County Industrial
Development Agency to the 99 Otis Street, LLC Facility is due to expire on June 15,
2019. The project is not yet done. The contractors are currently working on the
2" floor and that space will not be delivered to the tenant until the end of
September 2019. The ground floor build-out for the second tenant has not yet
commenced, but that project will be part of the separate application for OCIDA
sales tax exemption status recently submitted by Booz-Allen-Hamilton.

On behalf of 99 Otis Street, LLC, please extend the exemption status for the 99
Otis Street, LLC Facility to June 15, 2020.

Sincerely,

Steven ¥/ DiMeo

Authorized Representative



